
October 14, 2014

Julie Haggard
Director of Pupil Services
Newtown Public Schools
31 Pecks Lane
Newtown, CT  06470

C15-0080 and C15-0192

Dear Ms. Haggard and :

 have filed two complaints with this office against the Newtown Public
ughter, the above-referenced student. Copies of the complaints were sent

to the district.  The most recent complaint, filed today, raises an additional 7 issues.  With the
 permission and as allowed by federal regulation, these complaint investigations will be

placed into abeyance to allow the parties to engage in mediation.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 860-713-6943.

Sincerely,

Mary Jean Schierberl, Bureau of Special Education
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